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215 High Street 

 

The Westwood Planning Board will hold a remote public hearing on Tuesday, June 28, 2022 at 7:00 PM 

via at Zoom, regarding an application filed by Mernaysa Rivers-Bujosa pursuant to M.G.L. Chapter 41, 

§81W, to request the modification, amendment or rescission of approval of a Definitive Subdivision Plan 

titled “2-Lot Definitive Subdivision, 215 High Street, Westwood, Mass”, dated June 19, 2003 and revised 

thru December 7, 2006, which plan was conditionally approved by the Westwood Planning Board on 

October 14, 2003, modified and final approval granted on December 19, 2006.  The property is in the Single 

Residence E (SRE) zoning district.   

 

Land affected:  Assessor’s Map 5, Lot 39 

Property Owners:  Joseph T. and Marjorie A. Flanagan 

The meeting will be filmed live by Westwood Media Center (WMC) available for viewing on Comcast 

channel 12 and Verizon channel 42 and on WMC’s YouTube.  Those wishing to participate are encouraged 

to use Zoom by following the instructions below or by going to https://zoom.us/ clicking on ‘join meeting’ 

and entering the meeting webinar ID. 

Please click the link below to join the webinar: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87907710972?pwd=N28zcjZyc2lNSVNab3J6c0pnMDJZZz09 

Passcode: 667524 

Or One tap mobile : 

US: +13017158592,,87907710972#  or +13126266799,,87907710972# 

Or Telephone: 

Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 

US: +1 301 715 8592  or +1 312 626 6799  or +1 929 205 6099  or +1 253 215 8782  or +1 346 

248 7799  or +1 669 900 6833  or 833 548 0276 (Toll Free) or 833 548 0282 (Toll Free) or 877 853 

5257 (Toll Free) or 888 475 4499 (Toll Free) 

Webinar ID: 879 0771 0972 

 

The plans and application are available for viewing on the Town’s website under “Current Applications 

Link” for the Planning Board at www.westwoodpermit.org.   Interested persons are encouraged to attend 

the public hearing via Zoom by computer or calling in and make their views known to the Planning Board. 

You may also submit comments in writing to the Planning Office by email to 

amccabe@townhall.westwood.ma.us preferably at least three business days in advance to allow time for 

receipt and Board distribution.  
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